
May 11, 1978 Dear Sisters,
At the last general meeting of the International Women's 
Day Committee, a motion of support to the Fleck strikers 
was passed overwhelmingly. These strikers - the majority 
of whom are women have been struggling for two months
against fierce repression by the Fleck management and 
police.
Our committee was approached by the United Auto 
Workers and Organized Working Women to help build 
picket line support and a public rally to help the Fleck 
workers win their battle. Within the framework of our 
previous decision, the Liaison committee agreed 
enthusiastically and this roiling is part of our efforts to help. 
We have promised to bring at least forty women to the May 
19th picket line, knowing that it is difficult to go, but 
realizing the importance of women's support for the strike.    
We hope that you can build this support and add your 
strength and solidarity.
In Sisterhood, International Women' s Day Committee
PLEASE POST AND/0R PASS THIS TO YOUR FRIENDS.


